
Elementary
NEWSLETTER

Please contact the office
if your child is going to
be absent. You may
also contact their
teacher but, the office
will pass the
information along. The
office should be your
first place notified.

Absenses

Children should not be
unattended or in the
basement of the
activities center when
extracurriculars are
going on upstairs.

We welcomed Mr. John Naatz to Guardian Angels Central Catholic as
our new Interim President this past week. Mr. Naatz will be responsible
for the institutional advancement of the school, its overall vision,
leadership and management, supervision of all personnel, promotion and
preservation of the school’s Catholic identity, religious mission and
ministry of the school, its financial health, and oversees student
recruitment and retention. When you see Mr. Naatz, please give him a
warm welcome.

Our Guardian Angels Central Catholic Capital Campaign kicked off this
past Saturday. We are in very exciting times and this much-anticipated
project is directed at enhancing the campus environment for students,
teachers, staff, families, visitors, and other benefactors. Our roadmap
focuses on reinforcing Guardian Angels Central Catholic’s areas of
excellence and upgrading essential campus infrastructure. Updates
regarding the campaign will be provided on our website. 

Finally, a friendly reminder we will hold Parent/Teacher Conferences on
Wednesday, February 28th. We look forward to visiting with you
regarding your child’s progress. Please know that students will not have
school Wednesday, February 28th – Monday, March 4th. School will
resume on March 5th.

Have a blessed week! 

Mrs. Peatrowsky

Reminders

GACC will now be doing an all school first Friday Mass at
8:15AM unless we do not have school the first Friday, then
we will have our regular scheduled Elementary Mass on
Thursdays at 8:15AM. 
Remember to hand in Graybeal’s receipts, box tops & loaves
for learning!

.

A Note from our Principal

2/20/24
Issue #13

2/23: February birthday
comfy clothes
2/27: Bluejay pride shirt with
uniform bottoms (or any
GACC shirt)**Change due to
no school the last Wed. of
the month**
2/28: PS-6 NO SCHOOL -
Parent Teacher Conferences
(K-6) 8AM-8PM 
2/29: PS-6 NO SCHOOL -
Professional
Development/School of Faith
3/1 & 3/4: PS-6 NO SCHOOL
- Spring Break

Dates to Know

Activities

Bucket band is back in session every
Wednesday until the concert April 10th.

EVERY Friday during Lent After School Program will be held
in the Elementary School NOT the cafeteria.

DON’T FORGET!!!
EDGE - 2/21 7:00 pm



West Point Optimist Soccer Registration 

Kindergarten –3 Grade (K-1 & 2-3 teams) 
Please return this form to your elementary school by Friday, March 8th 

 
Please enclose the player registration fee of $5.00 per player with this completed form. 

Player Name – First______________________________________ Last____________________________ 

School_____________________________________ Grade_______ Boy ______ Girl _______ 

Parent/Guardian Name __________________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________City_____________________________________ 

Phone _______________________ Email ___________________________________________________ 

Parents and siblings, we would like your help! No experience necessary. Please circle below. 

Coach / Referee (paid) 

Tentative dates are Apr. 13, 16, 23, 25, 27, 30 & May 4. The schedules will be posted by the first week of 
April at the John A. Stahl library and emailed to coaches. No practices unless a coach would like to 
organize. All games will be played at the West Point-Beemer bottom fields along 18th Rd. 

Parent/Guardian consent for medical treatment of a minor 
As the parent/guardian of the player named above, I hereby give my consent for emergency medical care 
prescribed by a licensed doctor of medicine or dentistry. This care may be given under conditions that are 
necessary to preserve life, limb or the well-being of my dependent. I furthermore authorize the coaches, 
referees, or Optimist Leaders to transport as required in an emergency the minor, to and from West Point 
Optimists Club sponsored activities. 

Liability 
As the parent/guardian of the player above, I understand and agree to the West Point Optimist Club and 
volunteers from every liability, claim, action, cause of action, judgment, loss, expense, or cost whatsoever 
arising from, or in any way related to, or resulting from the participation of the player named above in any 
game of soccer including all related activities including but not limited to playing , practicing, waiting to
play, or travel to and from the soccer field.

Insurance company name and policy#________________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian name____________________________________________________________________
Doctor name____________________________________________________________________________
Special Medical Conditions _______________________________________________________________
Signature____________________________________________________Date______________________

Signature _______________________________________ Date _______________________________

Release for Picture
The Optimist Soccer program may be covered by the local media. Please indicate below if you desire to
have your child’s picture released to the media.

_____ I give my consent to have my child’s picture released to the media.
_____ I do not give my consent to have my child’s picture released to the media.

Signature________________________________________ Date________________________________



1 3TICKET
FOR

TICKETS
FOR$10 $25

Name

Phone Number

Number of Tickets to Purchase

Total Amount Enclosed

POOLpass raffle

family season

SPONSORED
BY SPA

*CHECKS PAYABLE TO: GACC SPA

Return the form below to the GACC office for your chance to
win a family season pass to West Point’s new pool this summer! 

DUE: MARCH 22ND
WINNERS ANNOUNCED: MARCH 27TH



*Long-term scholarship commitment is dependent upon
continued financial eligibility, adherence to scholarship

requirements, and availability of funding. 

7101 Mercy Road, Suite 150
Omaha, NE 68106

402-819-4990 
Fax: 402-281-0908

www.csfomaha.org 

 

Additional Schools 

 Giving parents a choice. 
Giving children a chance. 

We provide partial tuition
scholarships for K-8th graders
in Northeast Nebraska 
and the Omaha Metro. 

 

Children’s Scholarship 
Fund of Omaha (CSF) 

at a glance: 
 

St. Michael Catholic School, Albion 
St. Michael Catholic School, So. Sioux City

St. John Lutheran School, Columbus 
St. Paul Lutheran School, Arlington 
St. Paul Lutheran School, Norfolk 

St. Paul Lutheran, West Point 
St. Rose of Lima Catholic School, Crofton 
St. Wenceslaus Catholic School, Dodge 

Trinity Lutheran School, Fremont 
Trinity Lutheran School, Hoskins 
Trinity Lutheran School, Madison 

West Catholic Elementary School, Fordyce 
* More listed inside 

Currently helping CSF Scholars 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT
APPLYING FOR A CSF SCHOLARSHIP: 

•Contact your desired sch*o ol 
•Visit CSF website 
(www.csfomaha.org) 
•Contact CSF office 
* 

 
What grades are eligible to receive a CSF
scholarship? 
• 

How much will my child’s scholarship be? 
• 

Can I transfer my scholarship to a different
private school? 
• 

Once awarded a scholarship, families must
adhere to CSF’s scholarship requirements to

continue to receive assistance. For more
details, please visit our website:

www.csfomaha.org 

 
Is my f

 amily e ligible to receive a schol arship? 
• 

Are siblings of my CSF scholar able to receive a
scholarship? 
• 

Go online at www.csfomaha.org
Click on How To Apply

If not selected to receive a scholarship,
please apply the following year*

 

Submitcorrect and complete application
with all required financial
documentation

Choose the private or parochial school that
is the best fit for your child(ren) 

Archbishop Bergan Catholic School, Fremont
Cedar Catholic Jr./Sr. High School, Hartington

Christ Lutheran School, Columbus 
Christ Lutheran School, Norfolk 

Columbus Christian School 
East Catholic Elementary School, Bow Valley

Guardian Angels Central Catholic School,
West Point 

Holy Family Catholic School, Lindsay 
Holy Trinity Catholic School, Hartington

Howells Community Catholic School 
Immanuel Lutheran School, Columbus

Keystone Christian School, Norfolk 
Norfolk Catholic Elementary School 
Norfolk Catholic Jr./Sr. High School 

Pope John XXIII Central Catholic 
Jr./Sr. High School, Elgin 
Scotus Central Catholic 

Jr./Sr. High School, Columbus 
St. Anthony Catholic School, Columbus 

St. Augustine Mission, Winnebago 
St. Bonaventure Catholic School, Columbus

St. Boniface Catholic School, Elgin 
St. Francis Catholic School, Humphrey 
St. Isidore Catholic School, Columbus 
St. John Lutheran School, Battle Creek 

St. John Neumann Catholic School, Clarkson
St. Joseph Catholic School, Atkinson 

St. Leonard Catholic School, Madison 
St. Ludger Catholic School, Creighton 

St. Mart Catholic School, O’Neill 
St. Mary Catholic School, Osmond 
St. Mary Catholic School, Wayne 

*More listed on back 

If eligible fill out the application completely 

Rural Schools 
Currently helping CSF Scholars 

 Am I Eligible? How to Apply 

www.csfomaha.org 

CSF awards scholarships for children in grades
K-8 to any private or parochial school of their
family’s choosing. 

Yes, once you are qualified every K-8 child in
your family is eligible to receive a scholarship. 

Scholarships are based on financial need,
following income guidelines similar to the
National School Lunch Program. Please see the
CSF website for our most recent income scale:
www.csfomaha.org 

Yes, you may apply your CSF scholarship to a
different private or parochial school on our list,
should you decide to transfer. 

Current scholarship amounts range from 
$400-$1,100, and the same amount is awarded 
to each child in your family. Please note that a 
CSF scholarship does NOT cover full tuition at a 
private school. 

*Please Note: Completing an application does not 
guarantee a scholarship. New scholarships are 

selected using a lottery-based system. 

Want to know more? Visit
our website! CSF scholarship requirements 

**Applications are open until May 3rd.**

http://www.csfomaha.org/
http://www.csfomaha.org/
http://www.csfomaha.org/
http://www.csfomaha.org/
http://www.csfomaha.org/


Call: 402-372-5328
OR

Email: ppeatrowsky@gaccbluejays.org
OR rochelle.kai@gaccbluejays.org

QUESTIONS

Guardian Angels

Central Catholic

Preschool classes are M/W/F
or T/Th in the morning

Pre-Kindergarten has an
AM or PM class M-F

ECEC (Early Childhood Education
Center) is available M-F

PROGRAM FACTS :

Preschool & 
Pre-Kindergarten 

ENROLLMENT
Online Enrollment is now OPEN for the
2024-2025 school year! Click on the
Admission tab on our school website
(gaccbluejays.org) to get started today.

Enroll today!



Preschool-4th grade
Cost:

Pay at the door
$10.00 per Couple OR $20.00 per Family




